
 

Feedback: Departmental Standing Committee Meeting                              
 
PMDS Progress report: 2017/18 and 2018/19 
The employer reported that it embarked on a mop-up operation to deal with outstanding incentive 
bonus payments for the 2017/18-financial year. It was finalised and payment took place in April 2019. 
The employer reported that for the 2018/19-financial year, only 15 904 evaluation forms were 
received out of 20 935 that qualified. The employer has put measures in place to ensure that all the 
evaluation forms are received by the end of May 2019. 
 
Grade progression 
The employer reported that it has complied with PSCBC Resolution 3/2009 and that members who 
qualify for grade progression have received it on time. The employer representative, however, failed 
to report on the grade progressions for salary level 6. The PSA objected and demanded that the 
Department must include salary level 6 in its report. The employer requested time until the next 
meeting to provide a report on grade progressions for salary level 6.    
 
Members will be informed of developments. 
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